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February 20, 2013 
 
 
Dear Medicine Lodge Utility Customer with trash service outside of City limits:   
 
Starting Monday, April 1, 2013, the City will be providing a new curb-side recycling and trash 
service – operated by Nisly Brothers, Inc.  While the City is pleased to be providing this service, the 
City cannot extend this program beyond its City limits.  Nisly Brothers, Inc., fortunately has agreed 
to make their services available for a seamless transition to its rural service, which also will include 
recycling.  Below are a few important notes to read carefully as you plan for your future solid waste 
service options.   
 
1. The City’s service will discontinue Friday, March 29, 2013. Please note that March 29 is a City-
observed holiday, so trash will be collected on Thursday, March 28.  
 
2. Enclosed is information from Nisly Brothers, Inc., providing direction on how to start service with 
its company.  
 
3. The City will continue to accept qualified recyclables at its existing recycling location (next to the 
water tower on North Walnut) from customers outside of City limits – self-service recycling bins 
provided by Nisly Brothers, Inc., will be located near the existing recycling center. 
  
4. All notices and letters related to this transition will be posted online as they come available for 
ease of future reference. The City's web site is www.medicinelodge.ks.gov. 
 
The City appreciates your business and support of its new recycling program. Please feel free to 
contact the City Office if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Austin Gilley      
City Administrator     
austin@medicinelodge.ks.gov 
 
 
 




